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From: Richard Drury
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS); Wong, Jocelyn (BOS); Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); Yee, Norman (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Haney, Matt (BOS);
Mar, Gordon (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Fewer, Sandra (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)

Subject: Fwd: 1776 Green Street
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 4:38:17 PM

 

Honorable Board of Supervisors and Clerk of the Board:
On behalf of the Hollow Revolution I am pleased to announce that we have reached a settlement agreement with the
developer of 1776 Green.  The agreement will impose extensive additional measures to protect human health and the
environment.  We therefore withdraw our CEQA appeal.  Thank you.
Richard

-- 
Richard Drury
Lozeau Drury LLP
1939 Harrison Street, Suite 150
Oakland, CA 94612
(510) 836-4200
richard@lozeaudrury.com


